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Weeping Cross

Bodicote Banbury

Oxon. OX15 4EE

Tel: 01295 261560
29th April 2011
Strategic Director
Planning Housing & Economy
Cherwell District Council

Bodicote Nr Banbury

Oxon Ox15 4AA

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Planning Application No. 11/00617/OUT – Banner Homes Ltd

I am writing to object and protest most strongly to the planning application for 80 houses by Banner Homes Ltd on the land south of Molyneux Drive, Blackwood Place, Keyser Road & NW of Cotefield Farm Bodicote.

I enjoy walking my dog round that field daily and it is shocking to realize that such lovely countryside is under threat.

I am not going to even expand on all the obvious reasons why this proposed development is totally inappropriate, (i.e. lack of school places, additional traffic, loss of the village identity etc…)

My objections are from a personal level and even though my house does not back onto this land, I sympathize with all the residents whose gardens overlook the area in question.  They currently enjoy a clear view across the fields.  Even the steeple of Adderbury church can be seen.  I can imagine how horrified they must be at the prospect of so many houses replacing such a tranquil outlook not to mention reducing the value of their homes that currently enjoy such a rural and lovely aspect. 
This threatened area has been so well maintained in keeping with Oxfordshire countryside, especially the copse that crosses the field and provides such a pleasant tree lined walk with its fauna and flora.  (I have even seen some very unusual butterflies there).  Even if the copse were to remain I can imagine what it would be like if it flanked a vast housing estate!

Also Cotefield Garden Centre has expanded to provide a tea room with a lovely view over the fields.  Not so nice for their customers to overlook a building site!  Even the Auction Rooms and surrounding barns have been thoughtfully screened with trees and shrubs wherever possible.   Someone has done a fine job in conserving this area as part of Bodicote’s rural landscape so far, and I, along with so many other local people, appreciate this and gain great pleasure from it.

Our beautiful fields and trees should be protected, not bulldozed away for ever to satisfy the greed of money grabbing developers.
Yours faithfully

Wendy Leigh-Davis (Mrs)
